
Spring is here and we are ready for it!

Our staff, students, and community have
worked hard on developing our new
motto, vision, and beliefs. We are proud
to reveal them on the next page of this
newsletter. 

Our students continue to drive our work
and all of our decisions. Right before
spring break, students celebrated with
Biscuit during our end of 3rd nine weeks
celebration. They raised their "PAWS" and
proudly displayed our new motto
"Practice Makes Progress" on bracelets
gifted to us by our PTO. We believe in ALL
of our students and are excited to see
them continue to grow. We believe in you,
Bulldogs!

Dr. Moore, Principal 

4/17 - ILEARN Begins (Grades 3-5)

4/26 - Fun Fair 6:00-8:00 p.m.

5/1-5/5 - Book Fair

5/2-(K & 1st students) Very
Important Person [VIP] Day

5/3-(2nd & 3rd students) Very
Important Person [VIP] Day

5/4-(4th & 5th) Very Important 
Person [VIP] ﻿Day

5/15 - Field Day 

A MESSAGE FROM 
DR. MOORE

CHECK IT OUT!

IMPORTANT
DATES TO KNOW
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Click here to view our district's
website

Come work with us! Click here to view  
employment opportunities at NPUSC. 

P: 219-778-2018                                       
E: pamelamoore@npusc.k12.in.us

Principal: 
Pamela S. Moore, Ph.D.                           

https://www.npusc.k12.in.us/
https://www.applitrack.com/npusc/onlineapp/
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WHAT IS HAPPENING AROUND ROLLING PRAIRIE?
PRACTICE MAKES PROGRESS



Students are meeting their reading goals and are being rewarded with a 

book from our school's book vending machine 

Rolling Prairie Elementary School  
  April 2023



WHAT IS HAPPENING AROUND ROLLING PRAIRIE?
AMERICAN HEART ASSOCIATION 

KIDS HEART CHALLENGE 

Rolling Prairie Elementary School  
  April 2023

Click Here to view our school's fundraising page  

https://www2.heart.org/site/TR;jsessionid=00000000.app30053b?company_id=382180&fr_id=7558&pg=company&class=571&NONCE_TOKEN=5FD3D27CECAFE53355765FC6168F5C03
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WHAT IS HAPPENING AROUND ROLLING PRAIRIE?
END OF 3RD NINE WEEKS CELEBRATION 








GET TO KNOW US
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Lead Custodian 
John Mills

Kindergarten
Instructional Assistant

Colleen Chance





First Grade Assistant
Megan McGuire




Kindergarten 
Instructional Assistant 

Heidi Nix



Kindergarten
Instructional Assistant

Margie Young







April PTO Meeting- Tuesday, April 18th
@3:30 in the Rolling Prairie Library

If you would like to contact our PTO,
please email them at
rollingprairiepto@gmail.com

Click Here to like our Facebook page
Rolling Prairie PTO-Home Of The Bulldogs

PARENT TEACHER
ORGANIZATION [PTO] NEWS
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Indiana’s Learning Evaluation Assessment
Readiness Network (ILEARN) is the summative
accountability assessment for Indiana students in
grades three through eight and high school
biology. ILEARN measures student achievement
and growth according to Indiana Academic
Standards for English/Language Arts for grades
three through eight, Mathematics for grades three
through eight, Science for grades four and six, and
Social Studies for grade five. A student may only
have one test attempt for any given ILEARN
assessment. There are no retest opportunities
available for ILEARN assessments.

Click here to learn more (English)
Click here to learn more (Spanish)

ATTENDANCE



3rd nine weeks 



K-93.5%
1-94.4%
2-93.6%
3-95.3%
4-94.4%
5 -93.4%



3rd grade earned a pizza party!




FAMILY FRIENDLY SCHOOL







GRADES 3-5

APRIL 17-MAY 12







https://www.facebook.com/RollingPrairiePTO
https://www.in.gov/doe/files/ILEARN-for-Families-Flyer-English.pdf
https://www.in.gov/doe/files/ILEARN-for-Families-Flyer-Spanish.pdf

